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28th June 2023 

Y6 Activities Week – Hollywood Bowl visit 

Dear Parents/Carers 

During the week beginning 10th July, the children in Year 6 who are not attending the 
residential trip will take part in a series of different activities at school instead.  

The purpose of the residential trip is primarily to 
develop friendships and teamworking skills across 
the year group. This will help support the children in 
preparation for transition to secondary school. Our 
intention for the children staying behind at school is 
to provide similar learning opportunities. To support 
this, we will link the activities closely to our whole 
school values and the school curriculum.  
 

Details of the learning activities we have planned can be found in the table below. The 
column on the right explains what the children need to remember to bring in for each day.  

 

As part of this, we have been able to arrange a trip to Hollywood Bowl in Bracknell, which 
will take place on Tuesday 11th July. 

To cover the cost of this trip we ask for a contribution of £6, which should be made via 
ParentPay. This includes an hour of unlimited bowling and a lunch provided by the venue.  
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Children will need to:  

• Wear usual school uniform, 
• Wear trainers to school (we will be walking to the venue), 
• Bring a water bottle, 
• Include an additional drink and snack. 

If you have any other questions regarding this visit, or the activities week in general, please 
speak to Mrs Ajewole. 

Thank you for your support. 

Mrs Ajewole 
Phase Leader 
 
 
 


